
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 5 and 6 

Maths Meeting 
Monday 20th November 

9:30am 
IN THE ALBERT MCKENZIE HALL 

 

 
- The maths learning journey 

- Preparing for SATs 
- Teaching of key learning areas in maths 

 
We will also share ideas on how you can support your child with 

learning at home. 
 

There will be refreshments available!  
 

Thank you for your support, and we hope to see you there! 
 


